
 
 

HOUSTON-GALVESTON AREA COUNCIL 

 

Mailing Address  Physical Address 
PO Box 22777  3555 Timmons Lane, Suite 120 
Houston, Texas 77227-2777  Houston, Texas 77027 
Phone 713-627-3200  Phone 713-627-3200 

Date: May 7, 2021 

 

SUBJECT:  Notice of Change No. 3 

Project Description: Commuter and Transit Services Pilot Programs 

 

REF:   Solicitation No.: TRN18-06 

 

TO:   All Prospective Respondents 

 
This Notice of Change is issued for the following reasons: 

 

The old version of the call for applications is being replaced with the updated version with the new 

contact information. 

 

Old Version: 

Due to current events related to COVID-19, an alternate submission method has been implemented. Please 

submit one (1) pdf. Copy of the application response by email to: alan.rodenstein@h-gac.com and 

alan.clark@h-gac.com . 

 

Change to New Version: 

 

Format:   Written in Microsoft Word, New Roman, 11-point font, bound and signed. The 

application may be submitted in pdf form. The application is limited to 20 single 

sided pages and must adhere to the format specified in the Proposal Contents 

section of this Call for Projects (CFP). Designated attachments will not count 

towards the 20- page limit. An electronic copy of the completed application 

(including all attachments) must be submitted on a Compact Disc or a flash drive 

in addition to the copies. 

Number of Copies:  One electronic copy must be submitted. 

Submit to: Craig Raborn, MPO Director 

 Houston-Galveston Area Council 

Mail to: PO Box 22777, Houston, TX 77227-2777 

Deliver to: 3555 Timmons Lane, Suite 120, Houston, TX 77027 

 

When issued, Letter(s) of Clarification shall automatically become a part of the solicitation documents and 

shall supersede any previous specification(s) and/or provision(s) in conflict with the Letter(s) of 

Clarification. It is the responsibility of the respondent to ensure that it has obtained all such letter(s). By 

submitting a proposal on this project, respondents shall be deemed to have received all Letter(s) of 

Clarification and to have incorporated them into their proposals.  
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